
 

 
 
Subject: You’re invited to the YLC’s College Prep Saturday! 
 
Mensaje en español 

 
Hello, 
 
You’re invited to join the upcoming virtual Youth Leadership Consortium’s (YLC) College Prep Saturday. 
This is a FREE, bilingual, webinar for students in 6th – 12th grade, and their families, where you will 
receive valuable information about how to prepare, plan, and pay for a college education! 
 
College Prep Saturday consists of workshops designed to help middle and high school students 
from diverse socio-economic, racial, and ethnic backgrounds — and their parents—prepare, plan, and 
pay for college.  
 
The curriculum will be presented by subject-matter experts and will cover topics including:  

• Preparing for and applying to college 

• Researching financial aid and scholarship opportunities 

• Understanding the real cost of a college education  

• Maximizing the college experience 

• Preparing for a career after college 
 
Additionally, the webinar will feature a panel with Admissions and Financial Aid representatives from 
Loyola Marymount University, University of Chicago, and University of Southern California.  
 
The event is FREE and open to the public; however, space is limited. We encourage you to register early 
for the event on Saturday, December 5, 2020 from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM PT.  
 
For further event details and to register to attend, please visit: https://bit.ly/hsfcollegeprepsaturday. 
Registration will close once capacity has been reached. Secure your spot by registering today!  
 
We hope to see you there!    
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